
Lest we forget!
Our year 1&2 children and 
many of their parents, visited 
the Cenotaph in Oldham on the 
11th hour, of the 11th day, of the 
11th month to mark 
‘Remembrance Day 2024’. 
They were joined by other 
members of Oldham’s wider 
community and Father Daniel 
who shared a poem called  
‘For the Fallen’ Our wonderful 
children did us proud and 
showed the Broadfield value of 
respect.  

Willow and Beech Classes also 
visited the ‘Transport Museum’ 
this week and got to celebrate 
200 years of ‘Britain's Buses’ Did 
you know the WORLD’S VERY 
FIRST public transport bus 
service, which had no roof and 
was pulled by 3 horses, was 
started right here in Manchester? 
We also found a  bus in Oldham’s 
old bus colours from  the 1970s! 
What a great day!

Reception 1 Leah
Reception 2 Essa
Larch Subhan
Beech Anab
Willow Jax
Maple Ismail
Woodlands Faid
Chestnut Abdul
Ash Valentina
Sycamore Eiliyah
Elm Malaika
Oak Maaz
Deputy Principal Dominion
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